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1st February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

Rehearsal and performance – Jubilee Ball Saturday 11th February 

We are delighted that your daughter will be performing at the Jubilee Ball on Saturday 11th February. We 

will rehearse and complete sound checks during the day and I ask they are ready to perform at 14:00 at 

Beau Sejour, I envisage this not lasting more than half an hour. 

In the evening soloists and the saxophone group should arrive to perform no later than 18:00 and the 

choirs no later than 18:30.  

Students are required to wear full school uniform and tights.  

Please complete the consent form in the link: https://forms.office.com/e/WU7nRuSkb7 

If you do have any questions, please email me aroue@ladiescollege.ac.gg 

We very much appreciate your daughter giving her time to support this College event. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Anthea Roue 

Director of Music 
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